
 

YOUTH COMMISSION 

AGENDA ITEM NO. G.1 

11/06/2024 

 

 

SUBJECT:   ACTION: Discuss and Approve Youth Friendly Business for the 

Month of November (M. Dowdy) 

DEPARTMENT:   Parks and Recreation  

 

STAFF:     Stacey Dempsey, City Staff Liaison to the Youth Commission  

 

TITLE/RECOMMENDATION 

The Ad Hoc Committee for the Youth Friendly Businesses will nominate a business for 

the month of November. Recommended that the Ad Hoc committee nominate a 

business with a youth friendly atmosphere. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None.  

BACKGROUND 

At the December 2, 2020, Youth Commission meeting, a Youth Friendly Business 

Program Ad Hoc Committee was formed comprised of Commissioners. The 

Committee reviews applications on a monthly basis and recommends to the 

Commission those businesses they believe qualify for the program. 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

At the August 7, 2024 Youth Commission meeting, an Ad Hoc committee was 

established with Commissioner Dowdy appointed as Chair, and Commissioners 

Habon, Madhan, Spishock, and Helvey serving as members.  

Last year’s nominated Youth Friendly Businesses were: 
 
At the November 1, 2023 meeting the Commission nominated La Michocana for the 

Youth Friendly Business of November. 
 

At the December 6, 2023 the Commission nominated Que Onda for the Youth 
Friendly Business of December. 
 

At the January 10, 2024 the Commission nominated Got-A-Party-Brentwood on Ice 
for the Youth Friendly Business of January. 

 
At the February 03, 2024 the Commission nominated Big House Beans for the 
Youth Friendly Business of February. 
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At the March 06, 2024 the Commission nominated Angry Chickz for the Youth 
Friendly Business of March. 
 

At the April 03, 2024 the Commission nominated Dino’s Sandwiches for the Youth 
Friendly Business of April. 

 
At the May 01, 2024 the Commission nominated Denny’s for the Youth Friendly 
Business of May. 

 
At the June 05, 2024 the Commission nominated Yum Cha Boba for the Youth 

Friendly Business of June. 

 


